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Elopd's Register of Shippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, EC. 3

4th October, 1932.

Dear Sirs,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 29th July last enclosing the freeboard report, the

verification of marking form, and a copy of the freeboard

certificate in respect of the Japanese steamer "NAGOYA MARU"

I am, Dear S8irs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

The Surveyors,
KOBE.
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